
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
AGENDA REPORT 

 
DATE:   12/4/2012 
 
FROM:  Kerry Cochran 
 
ITEM:   Old Business 
 
SUBJECT: FCC Radio License 
 
 
 

 
On or about November 24, 2012, I processed the FRRS FCC Radio Station 
Authorization to modify the Emissions Designator to conform with the requirements of 
the Narrowbanding changes that will become effective on January 1, 2013. 
 
The fee for this modification to the FCC is $60.00 
 
In the processing of the modification, I paid the fees in order to get the license 
processed.  
 
Currently the modification is pending the Approval of the FCC. 
 
Pending file with the FCC attached 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ACTION:  Discussion.  


